
Rules Committee, 

It always amazes me how long it takes for broad social change to integrate .  

The decision to count votes just actually count each vote is long overdue.  

We have the internet, not a bunch of steam engines and horses... it's time.  

We can communicate and make decisions for ourselves. Each one of us and that is a democracy.  

I don't feel that's what we have anymore in this country - so if anyone ever reads these letters - its 

your job to step up- now. And change things.  

Anne Seward 

Christy Eugenis  
christye@newvillages.com  
4109 NW 19th ave  
Portland, Oregon 97211 
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